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SWATeam Recommendation Ref #: Trans008 Mode Share Survey                   
Date of iWG Assessment Started:  05/10/2018   Assessment Completed: _08/27/2018_ 
 

Original SWATeam Recommendation: iSEE should facilitate and fund, if any funds required, an updated 
University District transportation mode-share study. The previous circulation study was conducted by the 
transportation group in the Regional Planning Commission (RPC), CUUATS. This was conducted in 2011. This 
recommendation is for the Transportation SWATeam to create survey questions and, with the help of iSEE, 
distribute the survey across campus.          
 
iWG Assessment of budget and policy impacts (check one): 
 
__X___ moderate budget and/or policy impact    OR  _____ major budget and/or policy implications 
 
iWG Routing Need (check one): 
 
_____ more detailed study   OR __X__ transmit recommendation    OR   _____ forward to Sustainability Council 
 
iWG Routing Direction (department name, SWATeam, or Council): Evan Delucia, iSEE 
 
iWG Recommendation: iSEE should create and administer a mode-share survey, with recurring on a regular basis. 
For example, every other year or as often as the Big 10 averages. 
 
 
Individual comments are required from each iWG member (can be brief, if member fully agrees): 
 

iWG Member Name iWG Member’s Comments 

Ximing Cai 
(iSEE) 

I support this recommendation, which will be helpful for the further work of 
SWATeam Transportation. 

Morgan White 
(F&S) 

We support this recommendation. 

Larry Uphoff 
(Student Affairs) 

I support this recommendation with the expectation that early drafts be shared with the 
parking advisory committee for feedback and recommendations. 

Matthew Tomaszewski 
(Provost’s Office) 

I support this recommendation 

Scott Willenbrock 
(Provost Fellow) 

I support this recommendation. 

John Dallesasse 
(Academic Senate) 

I support conducting a study to understand impact.  Any impact on the core missions 
of the University should be considered prior to implementation. 

Nick Heyek 
(Student Sustainability 
Committee) 

I support this recommendation 

Sean Reeder 
(OBFS) 

I support this recommendation. 



Rob Fritz 
(college-level facility 
manager) 

I support this recommendation 

Joey Kreiling 
(Student Sustainability 
Leadership Council) 

SSLC supports this recommendation; updated transportation data is necessary to 
maintaining proper and sustainable transportation. 

 
Attach any comments from subject matter experts (with names and roles). 
 
Comment from past SSLC co-chair Matt Moy: 
 
I support this recommendation, particularly to gauge the participation in the new dockless bike-share system now in 

place.  

 


